
 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Choir Rehearsals 2016-17  

 
Choir rehearsals this year will initially be held after school on Tuesdays in the 

music room from 3:40 until 5:00pm (with the possibility of moving to a 4:30pm 
pick-up later on).   
 

Our first performance is on Saturday 8th October (in the afternoon) to open the 
Arlesey Festival, performing with pupils from St Marys Church of England 

Academy, Gothic Mede Academy and Samuel Whitbread Academy.  We have four 
rehearsals until this performance.  May I ask that you check your child is able to 
take part in the performance before committing to rehearsals?  There will be a 

further letter with details nearer to the performance. 
 

We will also take part in the Winter Wonderland performance at Etonbury on 
Wednesday 7th December. 
 

Please reply to etaconsent@bemat.org.uk by copying and pasting the following 
information with the subject header Choir Rehearsals 2015/2016 into the 

email by Monday 12th September, as permission for your child to stay after 
school and indicate their transport arrangements.  If pupils are being collected, 
please park in the car park and wait in the Undercroft at the side of the new 

building.  Pupils will be released from the Student Services door.  
 

Miss R Barnett 
 

Subject: Choir Rehearsals 
2016/2017 

Child’s Name  

Class  

Permission to stay at school Yes/No 

I will collect my child/ My child will 

cycle/scooter home/My child will 
walk home 

 

Emergency contact number  

Parent/Carer name  

Date    
 

 

 



 

 

 

Rehearsals will begin on Tuesday 13th September 2016 and it is 
imperative that your child is able to attend all four rehearsals before the 

Arlesey Festival. 
 

I very much look forward to working with your child this year – and meeting you 
at our performances. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Miss R Barnett 
Music Subject Leader 
 
 


